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● 10/9 No School- Columbus Day
● 10/12 Coffee with the principal @ 8:30 am
● 10?12 PFO Meeting @ 6pm
● 10/13 Parent Workshop:Parent roles and student success @ 8am
● 10/13 M.S Dance @ Central Learning Academy 
● 10/19 Fall Make-Up Pictures
● 10/23-27 Red Ribbon Week
● 10/27 Trunk or Treat @ 5pm
● 10/28 Saturday Make-up Academy
● 10/31 Halloween: NO Costumes NO Masks, Wear Orange, Purple or black 

LEARNING
We are so excited to have Accelerated Reader this 
year! All students have taken the STAR Reading 
test to determine their ZPD (Zone of Proximal 
Development). ZPD identifies books at the right 
level to provide appropriate reading challenge 
without frustration. You can go onto 
arbookfind.com to find books within their ZPD. 
After students read a book, they can take a quiz 
on the book at school. When students pass 
quizzes, they earn points towards their reading 
goal. One way to help your child meet their goal, is 
by making sure they are reading nightly within 
their ZPD. 

Principal’s Message
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October 
2023 

Help your child succeed with their education.  Make 
sure they are in school every day on time..
Make up an absence on:

●  10/28- SMUA 8am-12:15pm

Unity is one of our new expectations. We are 
working on  ways to show Unity with our 
students. Having unity at school will allow 
students to feel connected to one another and safe 
on campus. Showing unity to others looks like 
including others, encouraging others and accepting 
others differences. Ask your students how they 
are showing unity at school.

Dear Edison Families, 

The recent transition of Mrs. Swanson to Vista Grande Elementary 
School means we will not be hiring an assistant principal this year. I 
am very confident in our capacity to continue to provide exemplary 
administrative support to our staff, our community and our 
students.  On occasion, I will be asking both Mrs. Meyer and Mrs. 
Peterson to serve as our administrative designees. They are both 
former teachers and have the administrative authorization to serve 
in this capacity. Please take a moment to read their introductions 
below: 

Hello, Edison Families my name is Brandee Meyer and I have been a 
Bobcat for the past 16 years here at Edison. I began as a classroom 
teacher where I had the opportunity to teach 1st and 3rd grade. I then 
stepped into the role of Intervention teacher.  I am currently the ORC 
(Outreach Consultant) here at Edison and my focus on helping 
students has broadened into helping families and supporting 
teachers. I am proud to be an Edison Bobcat and i love the work I do.

Hello, Edison Families! I am Renee Peterson. This is my third 
year at Edison but my 28th in the district. I have taught 1st - 
6th grades and, for the past five years, have been supporting 
teaching and learning as an Instructional Coach. I love working 
with the students and teachers here at Edison and look 
forward to connecting with you. 

I am very confident and excited in the support roles of our two 
teachers on assignment this year and we look forward to working 
with you this year. Should you have any questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Respectfully, 

Mr. Gormaz

http://www.arbookfind.com/

